
Hi, 

 

I am writing to you to express my support for the recent 

recommendation to keep unchanged the attendance boundaries.  

 

1. The attendance boundaries for St. Gregory, Nativity of Our 

Lord, Mother Cabrini, St. Marcellus and Our Lady of Sorrows 

remain status quo (unchanged). 

 

Thank you,  

 

Liliana Stoicescu 

 


